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ROUTE 16 CONSTRUCTION SUMMARY REPORT 
FRIDAY, JUNE 9, 2017 BERLIN, NEW HAMPSHIRE  

 

  It will be worth it! 
ANTICIPATED CONSTRUCTION PHASING 
• Phase I – Mill and Overlay (Twelfth St. north) 
• Phase II – Full Reconstruction (Seventh – Eighth St. and Twelfth St. 

intersection) 
• Phase III – Full Reconstruction (St. Anne’s Church to Twelfth St. 

intersection, excluding Phase II area) 

WORK PROGRESS (Last 2 Weeks) 
• Phase I – Complete.   
• Phase II – No work completed (wait until school summer break).  
• Phase III – Ongoing 

− Installed drainage from Eighth St. to Twelfth St. 
− Started drainage installations near Iceland St. and moving south. 
− Started preparation for sidewalk construction near Peavey Lane. 
− Overhead utility reconstruction continues to progress.   

WORK SCHEDULED (Next 2 Weeks) 
• Phase II  

− Drainage installations may start within the next two weeks between 
Seventh St. and Eighth St., depending on how much progress is made 
between Heritage St. and Seventh St. 

• Phase III  
− Box cut existing road down ± 2’ and placement of new road gravel 

between Eighth St. and Twelfth St.  
− Drainage installations between Heritage St. and Seventh St. 
− Preparation for sidewalk construction will continue between St. Anne’s 

Church and Maple St. South.  

 

 
MAINTENANCE OF TRAFFIC 
A full detour from Iceland St. to Twelfth St. is proposed up 
to the last week of June until base pavement is installed 
between Eighth St. and Twelfth St.  Sweden St. will be 
utilized until school is out, at which time Norway St. will 
be utilized.     
 

Please note, on-street parking spaces will 
likely be utilized by construction 
equipment during sidewalk construction 
starting near St. Anne’s Church and 
moving north.     
 

Thank you for your continued patience!      
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